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Dear Lutheran House Family,  

Thank you for your role in making 2018 a very good season! 

Occupancy at the Lutheran House was at 100%!  Our second year 

of a Week 10 was also very popular.  I was able to spend two 

weeks at the Lutheran House this year and it became ever more 

apparent what a gem our facility is to folks from all parts of our 

country.  Since I am a relativity new Lutheran House guest (about 

5 years) I continue to be impressed by the guests that travel 

hundreds of miles to spend seven days with us.  We attract active, 

lifelong learners who come to participate in worship, lectures, and 

stimulating conversations, while making new friends and greeting 

old friends.  Our guests enjoy operas, plays, recreation and being in 

community with others.  We provide a week away from the 

ordinary and allow guests to enjoy the extraordinary!   

During this past year several improvements were made to the 

Lutheran House.  The exterior of the building was waterproofed, 

gutters were replaced, and a new counter top, range/oven and 

stove-top range were replaced. Also, new window treatments were 

recently ordered for the first floor worship and community space.   

Sue and Jerry Keppel, our Host and Hostess, once again provided 

excellent care of our guests and the facility.   The elevator 

continues to enhance the stay of many guests and we receive many 

thanks for its addition to our building.   Also, during this season we 

received two significant donations to increase diversity among our 

guests.  The LCA Board, as well as Chautauqua Institution have 

begun to deliberately and enthusiastically strive to invite persons 

of color or language other than English to come to enjoy the gifts 

our community has to offer.   

We, of course, began planning for 2019 the week after the 2018 

season closed.  We have a few capital projects that we would like 

to complete within the next few years.  They include new flooring for the downstairs kitchen and dining area, new sinks, 

counter tops and partial replacement of kitchen cupboards. Also, on our list is upgraded wiring, bedroom air conditioning, a 

large closet on the first floor to store chairs, the scooter and worship items.  The air conditioning project requires 

Chautauquaôs approval.     

There are many, many things to be thankful for at the Lutheran House. I would like to express my sincere thanks to the 

Board and Committee Members who give tirelessly of their time and talents to assist in providing thoughtful guidance to 

maintain, enhance and continue the Lutheran experience at Chautauqua.  Thank you to ALL of our volunteers.   

   Blessings, Sharon Hamilton   President, Lutheran Chautauqua Association  

  The Lutheran House   
 

       at Chautauqua  

  

The mission of the Lutheran Chautauqua Association is to provide a Lutheran identity through witness, 

worship, fellowship and hospitality.  

  

 Annual Newsletter  FALL 2018  

 
 

Spring Opening Work Days:  

Friday & Saturday  

June 14 & 15, 2019  
  

Lutheran Chautauqua  

Association   

Annual Meeting: Sunday  

July 21, 2019 @ 1:30 p.m.  

Hot Dog Lunch @12:30 p.m.  
  

Fall Close-up Work Days:  

Friday & Saturday  

Sept. 6 & 7, 2019  

Mark 

Your 

Calendar! 
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 Lutheran House Chaplains of the Week  
  

Chaplains are responsible for leading Sunday worship and Thursday evening services.  Participation in  

House social gatherings, Department of Religion events, and daily programs is encouraged.  Ordained Lutheran 

clergy are invited to apply by contacting the Host/Hostess of the Lutheran House during the Chautauqua Summer 

Season. Chaplains are selected at the end of the season for the upcoming year.    

 

 

   Chautauqua Institution  2019 Amphitheater Lecture Themes 
For additional information: www.ciweb.org 

  

Week 1  June 22ðJune 28: Moments that changed the World   

Week 2  June 29ðJuly 5: Uncommon Ground: Communities Working Toward Solutions 

 
 

Week 3  July 6ðJuly 12: Partnership with National Geographic Society   

Week 4  July 13ðJuly 19: The Longevity Opportunity: How Longer Lives are changing the 

World  

 

Week 5  July 20ðJuly 26: The Life of the Spoken World   

Week 6  July 27ðAugust 2: Whatôs Funny?  

Week 7  
August 3ðAugust 9: Grace: A Celebration of Extraordinary Gifts 

 

Week 8  August 10ðAugust 16: Shifting Global Power   

Week 9  August 17ðAugust 25: Exploring Race and Culture in America with Wynton 

Marsalis and Jazz at Lincoln Center 

 

Lutheran House Chaplains 2019 Season  

Week 1    June 22 ï June 29      Rev. David Heim  River Forest, IL  

Week 2    June 29 ï July 6      Rev. Brian McClinton York, PA 

Week 3    July 6 - July 13      Rev. Mark Oldenburg  Gettysburg, PA 

Week 4    July 13 ï July 20      Rev. John Propst   Fairview, NC 

Week 5    July 20 ï July 27      Rev. Javier Alanis   Austin, TX   

Week 6    July 27 ï August 3      Rev. Erika Spaet  Bend, OR 

Week 7   August 3 ï August 10      Rev. Samantha Pfalzgraf Erie, PA 

Week 8   August 10 ïAugust  17     Rev. Charles Grube  Dallas, PA 

Week 9  August 17 ïAugust 24 
    Rev. Sharron Blezard  New Cumberland, PA 
 

Week 10  August 24     TBD  
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                   The Lutheran Chautauqua Association Board members.  Not pictured, Jim Garofalo and Marnie Brown.  

  

Lutheran Chautauqua Association  
2018-19 Board of Directors &  Staff  

  

Sharon Hamilton, Jamestown, NY, President              sjhamilton@stny.rr.com  
Bill Schweinfurth, Fairport, NY, Vice President         schweinfurth22@gmail.com  

Ruth D. Dobson, Seven Fields, PA, Secretary             rddobson@zoominternet.net  
John Howard, Allison Park, PA, Treasurer                  jandnhoward@comcast.net  

James Garofalo, Port Royal, PA                                   j.j.garofalo6@gmail.com  

Kathy Green, Pittsburgh, PA                                        kegreentan@yahoo.com  
Kathleen Masters, Edinboro, PA                                  mastersk@zoominternet.net  

Marnie Brown, Erie, PA                                 mbrown8037@neo.rr.com  
Suellen Carlson, Jamestown, NY                                 suellencarlson@yahoo.com  
Reverend Bill Coleman, Erie, PA                    bcoleman@luthermemorialonline.org  

Suzanne and Jerry Keppel, Host/Hostess                   lutheranhousehost@gmail.com  
Janet Enders, Pittsburgh, PA, Historian  
Webmaster: www.lutheranhouse.org, David Nieding  
    

Contact Board Members with any Concerns or to 

Volunteer. 

mailto:jandnhoward@comcast.net
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A Note from the Host and Hostess   
  Greetings from the co/hosts Sue & Jerry 

We had a very successful season in terms of a full house.  Note change for week ten on this yearôs application forms.  Also 

note $50.00 charge for coming early on Friday June 21 week One or to stay an extra day Sat Aug 25 week Nine. 

 Our two exciting events this summer included a visit from Martin Lutherôs 14th Great Granddaughter Her name is Carolyn 

Kerr and she lives in Tonawanda NY.  We took this photo of her between the pictures of Martin & Katie.  Also had a visit 

from Frankie Valliôs Music Director of 45 years, Robby Robinson.   He is the Music Director of a Lutheran Church in Simi 

Valley California.  He played our piano beautifully and had a tour of the house.  He and his wife may be guests next year if 

their schedule allow.  The Frankie Valli concert was fun!  

Each guest for their safety must sign a ñLutheran House Policiesò form stating they are of fit mind & body to stay at the 

Lutheran House.  This is a policy that is being adopted by the Denomination Houses for the safety of our guests.  You will 

find the form on the back of the application. 

 If  you canôt come for a full week, visit on a Sunday.  It is a free day.  Our service is at 9:30 AM and you can enjoy our 

porches and bring your lunch.  You are welcome to join us for our work weekend either opening the house, June 14 & 15 or 

the closing of the house, Sept 6 & 7.  Many hands make light work and it is a time of fun fellowship.  Sue &  Jerry  

 

 

 

 

Carolyn Kerr  

Between 

Martin & 

Katie 

Marnie Brown with 

Robby Robinson 
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Thrivent Action Teams  

  

Thanks to our numerous Thrivent Financial members who 

sponsored a Thrivent Action Team Project.  We were       

able to provide sandwich trays for several Saturday Pot   

Luck Suppers and to pay for needed Lutheran House 

supplies.  We welcome Thrivent Financial members to 

inquire about how they could sponsor an Action Team in 

support of the Lutheran House. Contact Pastor Don Green, 

for assistance greenbd83@gmail.com or 412-366-3894.   

This Year we got Action Team Grants for Flowers, to    

paint railings, a new cart for the Social Hour, just to          

name a few. 

 

HOST CHURCHES TUESDAY 

AFTERNOON SOCIAL   

A hearty ñthank youò to the following churches for 

providing homemade cookies during 2018.  

Week 1  Lamb of God Lutheran Church, Erie, PA  

Week 2  St. John Lutheran Church, Erie, PA  
 

Week 3  St. Johnôs Lutheran Church, Girard, PA 
Luther Memorial, Erie, PA  

Week 4  Tabor Lutheran Church, Kane, PA  

Week 5  Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, Jamestown, NY  

Week 6  St Marks, Mayville, NY 

St Timothyôs Bemus Point, NY  

Week 7  St. Paulôs Lutheran Church, Corry, PA  

Week 8  First Lutheran Church, Jamestown, NY  

Week 9  Immanuel Lutheran Church, Jamestown, NY  

To all 2018 LCA Volunteers 
who provide willing hands and hearts to the tasks 

of opening and closing the Lutheran House each 

season, a heartfelt thank you.  Please join us 

again in 2019! 
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The Reverend Stan Reep with Emily & Amelia Reep 

OUR MUSICIANS for 2018     

  

“Next to the Word of God, the noble art of music is the greatest treasure in the world. ò  

                           Martin Luther  
Week One         Bruce Johnson, St Paul MN                                Pianist  

Week Two        Dan Dauner, Evanston, IL                       Pianist   

Week Three      Cristina Lai, Ft Lauderdale FL                            Pianist  

Week Four        Nancy Finke Sheehan, Pittsburgh PA                 Pianist  

Week Five        Cristina Lai, Ft Lauderdale FL                            Pianist   

Week Six          Ann Laubounsky Steele, Pittsburgh, PA               Pianist   

Week Seven      Reverend Stan Reep, York, PA                           Pianist  

                          Emily Reep                                                Soloist  

              Amelia Reep                                                        French Horn  

Week Eight       Bud Brown, Avondale Estates, GA               Pianist  

Week Nine     Ruth Dobson, Seven Fields, PA Pianist  
  

Week Ten         Ruth Dobson, Seven Fields, PA      Pianist  

    

 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/m/martinluth385600.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/m/martinluth385600.html
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 Property Committee Report  
   

The Lutheran Chautauqua Association Board continues to invest in projects intended to ensure that the house 
meets the needs of the community long into the future.  One major improvement completed in the spring of 
2018 included repointing mortar and applying sealant to the entire exterior of the building.  This project yielded 
instant results.  Volunteer workers had repaired water-damaged walls in three rooms on the third floor early 
this spring.  A few days later, Chautauqua experienced unusually heavy rains.  The exterior sealing project 
prevented the recurrence of interior water damage. 
 
Guests enjoyed an upgraded kitchen with the addition of two stainless steel range tops, an oven and a stainless 
steel counter. 
 
Plans for the opening of the 2019 season include upgrading the window treatments, replacing the floor in the 
basement shower and painting several rooms.  We hope to complete the electrical system upgrade that will add 
independent circuits and additional outlets throughout the house.  All of these projects will enhance the 
Chautauqua experience for our guests. 
These projects have been receiving a great deal of support from our extended Lutheran Family.  Our guests 
have not only providing the suggestions that guide our efforts to improve the house, they provided the generous 
support needed to implement the improvements.  That support was the critical factor that guided the boardôs 
decision that there would be no room rate increase in 2019.  Our thanks to all those who gave! 
 

Property Committee Chair, Jim Garofalo  717-602-8380. 

 

Social Hour 

Lamb of God 

Erie, PA 
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Help Support Lutheran House 
 

The friends & family interaction of staying there adds to the uniqueness of the whole Chautauqua experience.  The 
Lutheran House for us, like for so many others, is our "home away from home."    
Carol Weil 
  
For me the Lutheran House perpetuates the basic principal of Chautauqua, expecting the good and beauty of our 
world and its people. Personally, it has served as a haven for me as a widow on a limited income.  I am most 
grateful.  Mary Larsen 
  
The environment at the Lutheran House is nurturing and stimulating. My grandkids used to be shy, but as a result of 
Chautauqua stays, they comfortably talk to adults! In addition to the terrific guests and hosts, the facilities are clean, 
sturdy building, open kitchens and dining rooms, space for quiet hideouts, elevator, and of course, the 
location.    Jayne Keffer  
   
We love the Lutheran House because it's affordable, its location is perfect and it has become our home-away-from-
home over the years. We're comfortable there, feeling welcome and seeing familiar faces makes it that way. 
Yvonne Paranick 
 
Ways Your Donation to the Lutheran House Can Make a Difference 

Å New Window Treatments and upgrades to 1 st floor gathering space 
Å New flooring in the dining room, kitchen, and laundry room 
Å Upgrades to the kitchen cabinets and sinks 
Å New 1 st floor storage area 
Å New Doors at Entrances 
Å Bathroom Upgrades 
Å Electrical Upgrades 
Å Elevator Maintenance 
Å Exterior Maintenance 
Å Upgrades to Guest Room Accommodations 

 

We express gratitude in many ways. Ask yourself ï Why am I grateful for the Lutheran House at Chautauqua? The 

answers are many, but they all share a common theme. The Lutheran House welcomes visitors from all over the 

world, provides a place where we can worship together, explore issues of the day and the see the arts continue to 

flourish. It is your ñHome Away from Homeò at Chautauqua. 

For many, Chautauqua is home in the most profound sense ï a place to learn, to grow spiritually, to live securely, to 

revel in an environment of physical beauty.  

Your 100% tax-deductible gift to the Lutheran Chautauqua Association will help ensure a successful and vital future 

for the Chautauqua Lutheran House. Gifts to the Lutheran Chautauqua Association are also a wonderful way to honor 

or memorialize someone. 

Your donation is greatly appreciated and makes a difference. We get no funding from the Institution.  You can donate 

either using the attached form with a check or call Don Green at (412) 366-3894 or (412) 302-1227 or email at 

greendb83@gmail.com or Bill Schweinfurth at schweinfurth22@gmail.com or (585) 705-2668 for alternative ways 

to give. 

With warm regards, 

Pastor Donald Green   Bill Schweinfurth 

Pastor Donald Green    Bill Schweinfurth 
Past President     Vice President 
Lutheran Chautauqua Association  Lutheran Chautauqua Association 

 

mailto:greendb83@gmail.com
mailto:schweinfurth22@gmail.com


Page 9 of 18 
 

4 WAYS TO GIVE 

1) GIFTS OF CASH 

Given in one transaction or over time between 2018-2020 using the attached form. 

2) CHARITABLE GIVING THROUGH YOUR IRA 

Individuals who are 70 1/2 or older can make direct tax-free gifts up to $100,000 to charitable 

organizations. Have your financial advisor/broker contact the LCA Treasurer, John Howard, (412) 492-

1860, 3259 Hampton Oaks Drive, Allison Park, PA 15101 for specific directions on sending a check or 

making a direct transfer into the LCA checking account. 

3) Become a Lifetime Member of the LCA 

Lifetime memberships in the Lutheran Chautauqua Association are an easy way to show your support and 

are available for $1,000 and can be paid over a three-year period.  

4) CHARITABLE BEQUEST 

You can include language in your will or trust specifying a gift to be made to family, friends or the Lutheran 

Chautauqua Association as part of your estate plan, or you can make a bequest using a beneficiary designation 

form. 

To include the Lutheran Chautauqua Association in your estate plan, provide your financial advisor and attorney 

with the following information: 

Specify the purpose of your gift and provide the legal address: Capital Fund, Endowment Fund, Life 

Membership, or general donation. 

The Lutheran Chautauqua Association (EIN# 16-084367), Clark and Peck Streets, P O Box 1108, Chautauqua, 

NY 14722; 716.357.2135 

For further information contact: Pastor Don Green, (412) 366-3894 or greendb83@gmail.com or Bill 

Schweinfurth schweinfuth22@gmail.com or (585) 705-2668 

 

  

¢ƘŜ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ IƻǳǎŜ ŀǘ /Ƙŀǳǘŀǳǉǳŀ 

I wish to help make the Lutheran House a Home Away from Home for all to enjoy. Please Check the Appropriate Box. 

I will commit $_________to the Lutheran House. Enclosed is my first contribution of $_________.  
(Please make checks payable to Lutheran Chautauqua Association). This commitment is for: 1 year 2 years 3 years 
 

I would like to become a lifetime member of the Lutheran Chautauqua Association for $1,000. 

Please contact me about other charitable giving options available for me to participate. 

I wish my gift to be anonymous.         I wish to make my gift in memory of Jane Sampsell Nye. 

                                                           I wish to make my gift in honor/memory of ________________________             
 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳ ŦƻǊ ¸ƻǳǊ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ 

Name __________________________________________ 

Address ________________________________________ 

City ___________________ State ______ Zip __________ 

Phone(s) ______________ Email ____________________ 

Signature _________________________ Date _________ 

Please return completed form to:  

Lutheran Chautauqua 
Association 

c/o Pastor Don Green  

800 Village Dr., Apt. 102 

Pittsburgh, PA 15237  

(Circle One) 

mailto:greendb83@gmail.com
mailto:schweinfuth22@gmail.com
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Accommodations at the Lutheran House 
  
The Lutheran House consists of thirteen guest rooms on the 
second and third floors accessible by an elevator. Each room 
has a sink, ceiling fan and window fan. Linens are furnished. 
Bathrooms with showers are located on the sleeping floors 
and on the lower level.  
  
A large dining room with an adjoining kitchen is located on 
the lower level. Guests have access to half of a refrigerator/ 
freezer, a cupboard for canned goods, etc. The kitchen is 
fully equipped with dishes, flatware, cookware, spices, herbs, 
and paper products. A gas Weber grill is located outside 
of the kitchen door.  
  
Coffee and tea are available every morning. Covered 
porches are located on the first and second floors. There is a first floor gathering space used for 
worship services, musical events, and conversation, with a corner for reading.  
    

The Lutheran House Policy on Wine & Beer  

Moderate consumption of wine and beer is permitted at the Lutheran House on the grounds 

of the Chautauqua Institution.  Alcoholic beverages shall be confined to the dining hall 

(lower level) and the second floor porch. On special occasions and with the Boardôs 

approval, alcohol may be served in the first floor living room.  

 Please note: Only wine and beer are permitted.  

The Lutheran House Host/Hostess shall have authority to warn guests about excessive 

consumption and any resulting inappropriate behavior. If deemed necessary by the 

Host/Hostess, following consultation with an officer of the Board, the guest(s) may be 

asked to immediately vacate their residence at the Lutheran House without any refund of 

room rental.  

Thank you for drinking responsibly and enjoying the Lutheran House hospitality. 
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NOTE from 2018 Grant Recipients  

  

 A Week of Learning, Recreation, and Contemplation 

 My family and I are so grateful to have been the recipients of the First-Time Grant to the Lutheran 

House and to have spent a week at Chautauqua from August 5-11, this past summer. Our week was 

meaningful in a variety of ways. Our children, Anna, 9, and Wes, 6, spent their days as part of the Kid’s 

Club and had a great time with all of those activities. We saw their independence and confidence grow as 

a result of being in such a safe, caring environment. Their favorite evening program was the Variety show 

which included a juggler, a ventriloquist, and a contortionist. They loved being able to explore on their 

bikes, play on the playgrounds and making new friends. Kristen enjoyed taking a yoga class, and especially 

enjoyed the Silk Road Ensemble, featuring Yo-Yo Ma. As a seminarian, I especially loved the opportunity to 

be a part of worship every day, and to hear a different style of preaching than I am used to. The relaxed 

environment of the Chautauqua afforded us the opportunity to discuss the hopes we have for our family’s 

future, and to take time for reflection. Our time at Chautauqua was blessed even further by the other 

thoughtful, enthusiastic, hospitable guests at The Lutheran House. Our whole family (kids included!) 

enjoyed the happy hours where we laughed, shared stories and discussed the speakers we each had 

heard that day. We will be forever grateful for our time spent together and with all of you at The Lutheran 

House at the Chautauqua Institution and hope that we can be back again in the future. Thanks for a 

wonderful week! 

Adam, Kristen, Annabelle, and Weston Arends 

St Paul’s Lutheran Church 

Eggertsville, NY 14226 
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LCA Offers Grants for the Lutheran House 

The Lutheran Chautauqua Association is offering two grant opportunities for a week at the 

Lutheran House 

FIRST- TIME CHAUTAUQUAN GRANT 

The Lutheran Chautauqua Association offers a grant each year to a Lutheran lay individual or family who 

might not otherwise be able to experience Chautauqua. The Chautauquan Grants Committee makes its 

decision based upon the applicant’s service to a congregation, synod/district, and/or church wide 

organization, and any community involvement. The grant includes gate passes, one parking permit and 

lodging for the individual or the family (parents/guardians and includes children under 18 living at the 

same residence) at the Lutheran House on the grounds of the institution, as well as participation in Kids 

Club for children who may be eligible. The week (normally Week 6, but may be adjusted to accommodate 

the recipient’s schedule, if possible) will be mutually determined by the Committee, the hosts of the 

Lutheran House and the successful applicant. Please use the application in this newsletter or request an 

application from Kathy Green by January 10, 2019. If you know a deserving Lutheran individual or family, 

please share the application! The fully completed application must be returned to the following address 

by February 1, 2019: 

Ms. Kathy Green 

Lutheran Chautauqua Association 

800 Village Drive #102 Pittsburgh, PA 15237 

(412) 366-3894 

kegreentan@yahoo.com 

 

CHAUTAUQUA GRANT 

In support both of the ELCA Diversity Goals and the Chautauqua Institution’s desire to become a more 

diverse community, the Lutheran Chautauqua Association now offers a grant for persons of color and/or 

whose primary language is other than English. Lutheran laity from congregations receive preference, 

however, Full Communion partners may also apply. The Chautauquan Grants Committee makes its 

decision based upon the applicant’s service to a congregation, synod/district, and/or church wide 

organization, and any community involvement. The grant includes gate passes, one  parking permit and 

lodging for the individual or the family (parents/guardians and includes children under 18 living at the 

same residence) at the Lutheran House on the grounds of the institution, as well as participation in Kids 

Club for children who may be eligible. Please use the application in this newsletter or request an 

application from Kathy Green by January 10, 2019. If you know a deserving Lutheran individual or family, 

please share the application! The fully completed application must be returned to the above address by 

February 1, 2019: 

 

mailto:kegreentan@yahoo.com
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LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION GRANT APPLICATION   

(Circle grant for which you are applying) First-Time Chautauquan    Chautauqua Grant  

List name(s) of persons who would be attending.  If a child/children list names and ages 

__________________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________ Address: 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone: ___________________________ Email: ______________________________  

Fax: (if available) ________________________________  

Name of your Lutheran Congregation: _____________________________________________________  

Church Address _______________________________________________________________________  

Church Telephone ____________________________________________________________ Pastor’s 

name (for reference):___________________________________________________________  

Use this space to tell of your involvement as a worker in your parish, congregation, synod, and/or church 

wide endeavors. Use separate sheet as needed.  Must be received by Feb 1, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.   
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 LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION     
2019 Chautauqua Season Lodging Reservation Guidelines  

   
1. Reservations may be made for lodging at the Lutheran House for a period of one week beginning on Saturdays.    

  No reservations can be made one year in advance (with the exception of Lutheran Chautauqua Association Board 
members and Chaplains of the Week).  

  
2. Reservation applications will be accepted beginning January 1, 2019.   

3. Priority given to Lutheran PastorsðActive or Retiredð and Lutheran Chautauqua Association members.  

4. Next priority will be given to Lutheran Church members from January 1 through February 15.   

5. Reservations for non-Lutherans will be processed after February 15.   

6. Reservations will be accepted only with a completed application and signed LCA Policy sheet for each guest.   

7. A NON-REFUNDABLE deposit of $100 per room/per week must accompany your application. This amount will be 
credited to the total cost of your accommodations.   

  

NOTE: Full payment is due on or before May 15, 2019.  Due to a limited season and rooms, cancellations after  

June 1 will not be refunded.  No exceptions.  You will receive a tax donation letter.  

8. We try to provide satisfactory room assignments and are unable to guarantee a particular room for anyone.   

9. Confirmation of your reservation will be sent or e-mailed to you. Please indicate your preference.  

10. If no rooms are available for your preferred week, the deposit will be returned and youôll be placed on the waiting list.   

11. NOTE:  On April 1, if rooms are still available, you may apply for a second week at the Lutheran House. Please 
indicate on your Reservation Request form if you are interested in staying another week.  After April 1, you may check 
with the host/hostess for availability of rooms for an additional week.  (lutheranhousehost@gmail.com) or 
716.837.4602.   You can also check Facebook for updated room availability information at The Lutheran House at 
Chautauqua.  After June 15th you may call The Lutheran House, 716-357-2135.  

  
Mail All Reservation Requests and Deposits to:  LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION  

c/o Suzanne Keppel 
246 Getzville Road  
Amherst, NY 14226  
  

(Please do not send anything to the PO Box as it will cause a delay in your reservation.)  
   
  

  

2019 RATES          

Type of Bed  1 Person  2 Persons  3 Persons  2-4 Persons  

1 Double Bed  $325  $375      

2 Twin Beds  $325  $430      

2 Double Beds        $455  

1 Double/1 Twin Bed    $430  $455    

1 Queen Bed    $375      
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AGREEMENT  TO FOLLOW  LUTHERAN  HOUSE POLICIES  &  

EMERGENCY  CONTACT  INFORMATION  

 

PLEASE READ, SIGN &  DATE 
 

Your Reservation Request WILL NOT be processed without this form completed. 
 

I/WE  understand and agree that: 
 

1) I and any person named in this application can function independently or 

with a minimum of assistance provided by an accompanying caregiver. 

This means I am able to perform the six Activities of Daily Living which 

are: eating, bathing, dressing, toileting, transferring (walking) and 

continence. 

2) I and any person named in this application is capable of self-preservation, 

physically and mentally, to be in residence and capable of evacuating the 

building without the use of an elevator. 

3) Accommodations at the Lutheran House are ócommunity livingô and that 

I/we will do our part to help keep the kitchens clean, neat and orderly. We 

will also leave our room neat and clean upon our departure, so the Lutheran 

House rates can remain affordable. Room & kitchen assignment may 

change. 

4) I and any person named in the application will purchase the appropriate full 

cost gate pass for the duration of our stay at the Lutheran House on the 

grounds of Chautauqua Institution. 

5) I/we will inform the Hostess/Host immediately if I/we decide to cancel or 

reschedule my/our reservation. 
 

 

Signature _________________________________ Date_____________ 

 

Signature _________________________________ Date_____________ 

 

Emergency Contact Name: _____________________________ 

Phone # _________________ 

 

Emergency Contact Name: _____________________________ 

Phone # _________________ 
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LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION 
APPLICATION FOR ROOM RESERVATION ï 2019  

and MEMBERSHIP IN THE LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION   
  

 A deposit of $100 PER ROOM/PER WEEK must accompany this completed application. This deposit is non-

refundable. If you wish to join the Lutheran Chautauqua Association, please enclose an additional $10 for Single 

Membership or $20 for Family Membership. (Membership runs from January - December of a calendar year.) 

Associate members (Non-Lutherans are welcome!  All checks should be made payable to the Lutheran Chautauqua 

Association.          

All Room Reservation Applications should be sent to:             LCA c/o Suzanne Keppel              

email: lutheranhousehost@gmail.com         246 Getzville Road                      

           Amherst, NY 14226  

  
Name: __________________________________________________    Date: _____________  
 

Address:__________________________________________________________________________________ 
   
Telephone: ______________________________   Email: __________________________________  
 I request confirmation by ____ email  OR _______USPS   
  
Indicate a first & second choice of week by writing "1" and "2" in the proper line: (Sat ðSat)    
 

_______ Week 1: June 22 ï June 29      ________ Week4: July 13 ï July 20      _______Week 7: Aug 3 ï Aug 10 
_______ Week 2: June 29 ï July 6          ________ Week5: July 20 ï July 27     _______Week 8: Aug 10 ï Aug 17 
_______ Week 3: July 6 ï July 13           ________ Week4: July 27 ï Aug 3       _______Week 9: Aug 17 ï Aug 24 

 

Names of all persons in your 

party____________________________________________________________________  
(Please use a separate form for each adult in your room living at a different address and mail together in one 

envelope.)  
 Names and ages of children attending: 

________________________________________________________________  

 Will children be participating in Children's School, Boys' Club or Girls' Club? _____Yes _____No  
Denomination:  Lutheran _____Other_____ (name of your denomination):________________________  
   
Congregation Name and City:_______________________________________________________________  
 Have you stayed at the Lutheran House before? _____Yes _____No  
Indicate preferred sleeping arrangement. (Check one) Note that the Handicapped 1/2 Bathroom is on the third floor.  

   

   1 Double Bed     2 Double Beds     Queen  

   1 Double/1 Twin     2 Twin Beds        

If you have any special needs, please specify below. (Ex: ñMust have 2nd floorò. Please note: 1st floor is a common 

area.)  
 Do you have any musical talents you would be willing to share for worship or social hour? _____Yes ____ No Please 

specify:   
  NOTE:  Full participation in all Lutheran House worship and 

social activities is encouraged.   

 
Week One Friday June 21 $50.00 

Arrive after 1 PM 
Week Nine Saturday August 25 

$50.00 Leave by 1PM 

 

 

Room Rate:   ___________________ 

LCA Dues:      ___________________ 

Total:             ___________________ 
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THE LUTHERAN HOUSE WEEK TEN RESERVATION FORM   AUGUST 2 6 ï AUGUST 30, 

2019  

  

The Lutheran House will be open to receive guests Monday, August 26 - departing Friday August 30. 

The cost $50.00 for a single person, $100.00 for two or more guests per Room.  There is a 

minimum of 2 nights - $100 for one person & $200.00 for two or more. Extra nights will be 

charged at $50.00 or $100.00 per night depending on the number of guests. You may arrive after 12 

Noon and depart by 10 AM   

  

Please complete the reservation form and mail to LCA Hostess Sue Keppel 246 Getzville Road, 

Amherst, NY 14226, with your check for the full amount.  Rooms are on a first come/first served 

basis, please indicate your room choice on the form below.  

  

There will be no furnished linens (Blankets, Sheets & Towels).  Pillows are available.  

 All regular facilities are available. Guest are to bring their own linens and food.  

   

  

Indicate choice        

Type of Bed  Number of People  Number of Nights  Total $$ for Stay  

1 Double Bed        

2 Twin Beds        

2 Double Beds        

1 Double/1 Twin Bed        

1 Queen Bed        

  

 RESERVATION FOR WEEK TEN 2019, August 26 ï August 30  
  
DATES OF OVERNIGHT STAY:  Mon (Aug 26) / Tues (Aug 27) / Weds (Aug 28) / Thursday (Aug 29)  
  

I/We plan to stay the following nights in room __________________________________________  

  

NAME(s):  

_____________________________________________________________________________  

  

ADDRESS:  

_____________________________________________________________________________  

  

PHONE: __________________________________    

CELL:____________________________________  

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT ï NAME &  PHONE: __________________________________   

                                                                                 __________________________________   
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Lutheran Chautauqua 
Association  

(Clark & Peck on the brick 
walk)  
P. O. Box 1108  
Chautauqua, NY 14722 
716.357.2135 
www.lutheranhouse.org  

  

 


